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Friday 22nd November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

P.T.F.A. Christmas Fayre 
 

On Friday 13th December at 3.15pm our P.T.F.A. events team will be hosting a Christmas Fayre. 
This will include face painting, Christmas crafts, Pie the Teacher, tombola, sale of festive items and 
various games as well as book, toy and clothing/shoe sales.  
 
The day before this on Thursday 12th December we will be holding a non-uniform day. Instead of 
monetary donations for non-uniform we are asking for each class to bring in donations of items to 
support the Christmas Fayre as below; 
 
Foundation Stage – Chocolates or sweets 
KS1 – Chocolates or sweets 
KS2 - Bottles 
 
Children may also donate any outgrown, good condition preloved toys/game/books and clean and 
good condition clothes and shoes. 
 
If parents have any gift sets that can be made use of these may also be donated. 
 
Any items that are not sold on the day will be donated to a local charity. 
 
All donated items should be brought into school on Friday 6th  December 
 
We look forward to what should be a very enjoyable event in the lead up to Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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